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Events: 

 Year 5 have been learning about the importance of Fire Safety. 

The lessons on Fire Safety were led by a member of the London 

Fire Brigade team. 

 Year 5 have also been learning about Anglo-Saxons in History. 

They have been focusing on significant facts and have created a 

timeline to sequence the order of events.  

 Year 8 and 11 have enjoyed a day trip to “Flip out” where they had 

a very fun day climbing, trampolining and working their way 

through challenging obstacle courses. 

 Finally, Quwwat-ul-Islam Girls School had a very successful Open 

Day on Saturday 3rd November, we had a number of parents visit 

the school and both staff and children alike did a fantastic job in 

representing the best that the school has to offer. 

 

 

Thought of the Week: 

“Yesterday I was clever, so I 

wanted to change the world. 

Today I am wise, so I am 

changing myself.” – Rumi 

  

 

Stars of the week 

 Reception: Fatima Kambayo 

 Year 1: Haleema Ahmed 

 Year 2: Shanika Hakee 

 Year 3: Adeeba Farah 

 Year 4: Juveria Ashraf  

 Year 5: Fatimah Siddiqah 

 Year 6: Zakiyya Sharif 
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 Muslimah of the week 

Week 1: 

 Year 7  - Zainab Malik 

 Year 8 - Hafsa Akbar 

 Year9 - Hajra Husssain 

 Year 10 -  Saaliha Ledgister 

 Year 11 - Fatima Javaid 

Week 2: 

 Year 7- Zainab Lunat 

 Year 8-Tasnia Hossen 

 Year 9- Aysha Azam 

 Year 10-Faeza Al-Basit 

 Year 11-Sharmeen khan 

 



Sharing Assemblies – Autumn Term 1.2 

 
 

Our sharing assemblies take place every Tuesday at 8:45 am.  
 Please make sure you sign in at the reception desk before entering the main hall. 
 

 

Dates for diaries - Autumn Term 1.2 

 

 

Date Class Topic 

30/10/2018 
Mrs Member Welcome Back 

06/11/2018 Ms Khan – Reception  BIRTH OF THE PROPHET MUHAMAMAD 

13/11/2018 Ms Dalal – Year 1 Anti-Bullying week  
 

20/11/2018 
 

Ms Adam– Year 2 Road Safety Week 

27/11/2018 
 

Ms Miah– Year 3 
 

Prophet Eesa (as) 

04/12/2018 
 

Ms Chowdhury– Year 4 
 

Disability Awareness 

11/12/2018 Ms Akhter– Year 5 Human Rights Day (10th) 

Date Event 
14.11.18 Academic Review Day 

16.11. 18 Year 11 trip to Flip out 

20.11.18 Year 4 trip to Stepney City Farm 

26.11.18-30.11.18 Year 11 Mock Week 

04.12.18 Year 5 trip to Flip out 

05.12.18 KS1&KS2 Literacy Open Morning – 9am 

10.12.18-14.12.18 KS1&KS2 Assessment Week 

11.12.18 Book Fair and Indonesia Penny Appeal fundraiser 

12.12.18 Year 2 Discover Children’s stories Trip 

14.12.18 Year 10 PE Mock 

18.11.18 Year 1 Trip to Stratford Theatre 

21.12.18 Last day of term (half day) - Secondary pupils finish at 12.45pm 
                                        Primary pupils finish at 1.00 pm 

24.12.18-04.01.19 Holiday – School Closed 

07.01.19 Staff Inset Day – School Closed - No school for pupils 

08.01.19 Spring Term - School starts for all pupils 
Secondary -  8:30 am Primary -  8:45 am 



 

Hadeeth of the Week: 

“Do not be people without minds of your own, saying that if others treat you well you will treat  

them well and that if they do wrong you will do wrong. But (instead) accustom yourselves to do  

good if people do good and not to do wrong if they do evil” [Tirmidhi] 

 

Tuck Shop 

To help promote healthy eating the school will be introducing a Tuck Shop which will take place every, 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Healthy snacks such as, apples, bananas and water will be available for 

students to buy between 8:15am – 8:30 am  

Members of the School Council will be running the tuck shop. 

 

Year 5 Competition  

The students in year 5 won a Poem Competition and as their winning prize, their poem has been chosen to be 
published in an anthology book called ‘Poetry Wonderland’  

InshaAllah we are looking forward to the school wall being painted by a local artist who will visit the school in a few 
weeks’ time to complete the wall mural. The mural will be based on Year 5’s winning entry and will incorporate elements 

of ‘The gardens of Paradise’ 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank the PTA who work tirelessly to promote and raise funds for the school. 
Without their hard work and commitment this and many other projects would not be possible! Jazakakallah 

 

                                                                                            

 


